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Environmental Policy 
 
 
Stellaris Marine Services WLL is an independent marine and engineering consultancy and survey 
organisation, providing high quality services to the shipping and offshore energy industries. 
 
STELLARIS MARINE SERVICES WLL recognises that its activities have an impact on the 
environment in terms of the use of raw materials, emissions to air and water, travel and waste 
generation, and seeks to minimise this as far as is reasonably practicable. 
 
Stellaris Marine is committed to: 
 

• Compliance with all environmental legislation, regulations and codes of practice relevant 
to the industry sector in which it operates. 

• Continual improvement in environmental performance. 
• Preventing pollution. 

 
It is the policy of Stellaris Marine, in each country in which it operates, to: 
 

• Minimise energy, water and paper usage through design, infrastructure and the behavior 
of its staff; 

• Reduce unnecessary travel and encourage the use of alternative means of 
communication where practicable; 

• Optimise the recycling of waste through providing adequate facilities, the behaviour of its 
staff and to limit the use of hazardous materials; 

• Incorporate environmental considerations into procurement decisions (especially in 
relation to office premises and their refurbishment, and raise awareness of and influence 
Stellaris Marine’s supply chain to facilitate a reduction in their environmental impact). 

•  
The Board will review this policy on an annual basis, taking account of any changes within 
legislation and our organisation and other factors. 
 
It will communicate this policy to all Stellaris Marine employees and ensure that they are given 
appropriate training to raise awareness of environment issues. 
 
It will make this policy available when requested to interested parties including members of the 
public. 
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